From: DWR80: : SLESTER ' 3-FEB-1995 10:29:13.72 . WL
To: DWRO3: :KNEELY h ‘

CC: SLESTER -

Subj: STEWART GULCH WATER DISTRICT

Hi Ken -- Lori and I are attending the annual water district meeting on
Monday, Feb. 6 at 10:00. I wondered if you have any update word on last
fall pump testing in combination with data Ed Squires gave you. I imagine
that will be asked if we have any conclusions yet about the data as it
concerns how water shortages wil be administered: cut off Terteling plus
golf course to deliver Flora or just cut off golf course?

Is there any@hing to pass on at this time? Is there a target date where
dept. analysis of data will be done? Or should I just tell them that will
have results prior to next expected shortage period in about August of this

year?

Thanks........-... ooooo .....Steve

From: DWRO1l: : KNEELY 3-FEB-1995 13:39:31.64
To: DWRS80: : SLESTER

CC:

Subj: Stewart Gulch

Steve,

I have not had the time to work on the Stewart Gulch data mainly because

I have been real busy with the statewide monitoring program. My schedule
looks pretty full until mid-March. So, I could plan on working up the data
at about that time. I estimate that it will take me a few days to plot

and analyze both data sets. Maybe we could tentatively set a date for early
April to review the data, inhouse. Then we could decide how to present the
data to the users. Does that sound okay with you?

From: DWR80: : SLESTER 3-FEB-1995 13:52:54.35
To: DWRO1: :KNEELY
ccC: SLESTER

Subj: RE: Stewart Gulch

That plan sounds real fine to me. Thanks for the information.




